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Overhaul completed 

 

In line with the planned overhaul jobs for 2016, the start-up of Ammonia and Urea Plants marked 

the completion of fertilizer facilities overhaul, which as to the scope of works, was one of the 

larger overhauls in the last decade. 

Out of the the total investment of HRK 110 million, co-financed by the Croatian Bank for 

Reconstruction and Development, HRK 45 million was invested in the construction of a new 

high-pressure gas pipeline that supplies all the Company's production facilities. 

The investment Measure M7 was carried out at Urea Plant in the course of the overhaul. This 

will significantly improve the environmental standards in terms of reducing waste water pollution. 
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